
 
THE WESTERN FRONT ASSOCIATION 

Founded by John Giles. Inaugurated 11th November 1980. 
 
WOLVERHAMPTON BRANCH – MEETING PROGRAMME 2019 

Registered Charity 1113961 
 
We meet on the second Saturday of every month from 2-00pm in the Lecture Hall at St. Peter’s Collegiate School, 
Compton Park (private road), off Compton Road West (A454), Wolverhampton, WV3 9DU.  
Turn off Compton Road West and carry on to the locked gate at the end of the private road. The venue and parking are 
on the right.   
Pedestrians can walk from the Tettenhall Road to access the School via a pedestrian gate.  Visitors are welcome to attend 
our meetings, a voluntary donation towards our costs is requested and refreshments are usually provided.  The venue is 
wheelchair accessible. 
 
 
12TH JANUARY ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Followed by LYN EDMONDS 
 
The Turin Men 

   
 

9TH FEBRUARY CHRIS TWIGGS From Wolverhampton to the Somme: the Great War 
experiences of Thomas Clark and Arthur Stokes 
 

9TH MARCH  PAUL HANDFORD Edith Cavell 
   
13TH APRIL SPENCER JONES The Congreves – father and son VC 

 
   
11TH MAY PHYLLIDA SHAW An Artist’s War. The art and letters of Morris and 

Alice Meredith Williams 
   
8TH JUNE JON COOKSEY The Vest Pocket Kodak camera 

 
   
13TH JULY MARTIN PURDEY The Gallipoli Oak 

 
   
10TH AUGUST ALISTER WILLIAMS Lionel Rees VC 

 
   
14TH SEPTEMBER PETER THRELFALL The Wirral Pals 

 
   
12TH OCTOBER DEREK CLAYTON The 21st Division at Loos 

 
   
9TH NOVEMBER ANNE PEDLEY Lt. Colonel Doughty-Wylie VC 
   
   
14TH DECEMBER XMAS SOCIAL 

 
 

   
Chairman Alan Angell       Secretary Bill Pinfold   

            wfawtonchair@gmail.com      wfawtonsec@gmail.com 
 

Branch Website 
www.wfawolverhampton.webs.com 
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